
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 
600 North Robert Street 

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

August 23, 2012 

Laureen Bodin, Assistant Administrator 
Buffalo City Hall 
212 Central Avenue 
Buffalo, MN 55313 

Re: OA-108-61 Buffalo/Buffalo Township 

VIAE-MAIL 
(laureen. bodin@ci. buffalo .mn. us) 

(Joint Resolution Signed 8-13-12/9-'6-11; Bjorklund Property; 44.65 acres) 

Dear Ms. Bodin: 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the joint resolution for orderly 
annexation between the City of Buffalo and Buffalo Township. Please refer to the above­
referenced docket number in any future correspondence relating to this proceeding. 

As discussed with Ms. Lin ofthis office, a check in the amount of$89.30 will be submitted to 
fulfill the filing fee requirement. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

,_J//~JLifRJ}fo/INiiL 
Starlene J. Holman 
State Program Administrator, Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
star .holman@state.mn. us 
651-361-7909 

SJH:kjl 

c: Tom Kleist, Township Clerk/Treasurer 
Merton Auger, City Administrator (merton.auger@ci.buffalo.mn.us) 


